
Project S.E.E.D.

Ayyar and West will continue the work of connecting
individuals with disabilities at the UT Spina Bifida

Clinic and Rehabilitation Services Volunteer Projects
(RSVP) Clinic to essential and accessible patient

resources.
The pair will grow the program by strengthening  their

Living Hope Wheelchair Association partnership to
increase medical equipment resource access,

implementing a caregiver support system, and improve
patient care with the inclusion of screenings for abuse

and labor trafficking into routine care.
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